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20th October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

School Closure – Friday 20th October 2023 
 

This morning, I have had to make the difficult decision to close Holderness Academy and Sixth Form College 
for the day. At 07:45 this morning, the Academy had limited electrical power, no gas in the kitchens, no 
heating, no internet, and continuous intermittent power cuts. Therefore, in the interests of health and 
safety, and to protect our students and staff, the decision was made to close the Academy. I apologise for 
any inconvenience caused by this unavoidable closure. 
 
Despite the closure of the Academy to our students, staff will be working throughout the day and will be 
setting work for our students, online, from 10am onwards. Work will be available on Seneca, Tassomai, 
and/or Microsoft Teams. If your child encounters any issues accessing work on our online platforms, please 
contact extendedlearningtask@holderness.academy where we will be online to support. 
 
Vouchers for those students eligible for Free School Meals have been arranged. 
 
Once again, I apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Mr Holder 
Headteacher 

Holderness Academy  

& Sixth Form College 

Station Road, Preston 

Hull 

HU12 8UZ 

Tel 01482 899315 

office@holderness.academy 
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